
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 8th May 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 4 would like to invite you to our CSI (Crime Scene Investigation) on Thursday 21st May 2015 from 

2:00pm. Please sign in at the school office.  This is linked to our current topic and will use skills the children 

have learnt through the term. 

Upon your arrival to school, your child will advise you of the scenario we have created and will take you 

through each stage of the investigation process.  You are not required to bring anything with you; all we ask 

is that you do not bring small children along as the activity is not suitable or appropriate for them to be 

involved safely. 

There is no expectation that you stay for the whole afternoon and it will be a great opportunity for you to 

work with your child on a fun investigation task. 

We look forward to seeing you on the Thursday and hope you have fun solving the crime. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss C Miller  Mrs J Dunkley   Mrs S Sansby   Mrs D Reynolds 

Class Teacher  Teaching Assistant  Teaching Assistant  Head Teacher 

 

 

 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By Example    

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 
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